
Caldon, Inc.  
1070 Banksville Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15216 
412-341-9920 Tel 
412-341-9951 Fax 
www.caldon.net March 22, 2000 

Mr. Stuart A. Richards 
Project Director 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear Mr. Richards: 

I would like to thank you for your call of this morning to bring me up to date on the status 
of the CROSSFLOW SER. If you can let me know when it becomes available to the 
public I will arrange to get copies.  

I would also like to express my appreciation for the NRC's willingness to review all of 
the information we provided and for giving us the opportunity to present our concerns in 
the March 8 meeting.  

In the postscript to my letter of March 17, I indicated that I would provide a response to 
certain questions today. Knowing now that the SER will be available within ten days, I 
would prefer withholding further comment until we review that document.  

Sincerely, 

Calvin R. Hastings 

President & CEO 

/crh 

cc: Brian W. Sheron 
John S. Cushing
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